
Request for Extension of Silent Special Temporary Authority 
Station KLMR-FM, Lamar, Colorado (Facility ID 175) 

 
Riverside Communications, LLC (“Riverside”), licensee of station KLMR-FM, Lamar, 

Colorado (the “Station”), respectfully requests an extension of the Station’s existing silent 
Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) for authority to remain off-air as needed through 
September 21, 2023.  

The Station went silent on September 21, 2022, due to financial reasons.  On October 11, 
2022, counsel for the Station’s previous owner applied for, and was granted, silent STA, which 
will expire on April 24, 2023.  See LMS File Number 202133.  On March 1, 2023, the Station’s 
sale to Riverside was consummated.  See LMS File Number 211629.  Riverside is working 
diligently to finalize tower arrangements and return the station to operation, but needs additional 
time to do so.  An extension of silent STA will serve the public interest by allowing additional 
time to finalize plans for restoration of the station’s broadcast service. 


